
From: registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Friday, February 26, 2021 2:29:06 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Friday, February 26, 2021 1:25 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-02-26

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Brian Baker

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Our Hydro One Account Number  which is for our cottage at Lake Talon, Olrig Township in the
District of Nipissing. We reside there for 5 months a year and our average monthly electricity use for the last 12
months is 300.33 kwh. Using the table recently provided by Hydro One our electricity charges will increase by more
than 54% using the monthly consumption of 350 kwh line in their table.  This will increase our Hydro One bill by
approximately $300 per year and substantially more when the Ontario Electricity Rebate is abolished. Our total
Hydro One bills for a 12 month period are now approximately $1,100 for less than 5 months use.
Unfortunately for us the Hydro One service in our area is not the best and we suffer 3-5 electrical outages per year,
sometimes several days in length.  To increase our electrical bills when service is substandard compared to most
other Ontario residents is patently unfair and this proposal by OEB needs to be rejected or substantially modified to
better reflect the service we are receiving.

-- Attachment --

mailto:registrar@oeb.ca



